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Special mention  

RB: Rhue H 
RP: Ivy M 
1M: Harvey B 
1/2C: Rueben G 
2C: Lachlan R 
3R: Riley T 
3/4C: Amanda N 
4D:  William T 
5S: Jake T 
5/6M: Kalum T L 
6P: Bethany N 
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 Whole School Attendance      

This week: 93.4%  

Our attendance target for the year is 

97% 

Year to date 94.8% 

 

  

Behaviour 

Children who show excellent learning behaviours in lessons and follow our behaviour expectations are awarded team points. To be 
awarded a point, the children have to be in the right place, at the right time and doing the right thing.  Class team points are then 

added together for our overall weekly team winner. 

These are the points that have been awarded in each team this week: 

Red Blue Yellow Green 

1304 999 1339 1080 

The house that has won the overall points for this term is: Red! 

 

This week 

 

 

Date:  

12/06 MATlympics 

17/06 LKS2 Science trip to Magna 

19/06 School class photos 

24/06 Y1/2 Woodland adventure trip  

26/06 Y1 Woodland adventure trip 

27/06 Watert10 Party Day (details to follow) 

01/07 Y2 Woodland adventure trip 

04/07 School closed for polling day 

08/07 UKS2 sports day  

09/07 LKS2 sports day 

10/07 Reception sports day 

11/07 KS1 sports day  

12/07 Transition day to new classes 

15/07-
17/07 

Year 6 Residential to Kingswood 

17/07 End of year reports out 

18/07 Year 6 leavers event (details to follow) 

19/07 Last day of term & Year 6 leavers’ assembly 

 

 

Class Attendance Winners this week: 
 

1st place – Class 4D 100% 
2nd place – Class 2C 97.14% 
3rd place – Class 3/4C 96.13% 

 

 

Well 

done!

! 

Academy Updates 
Our holiday club will be running from 
Monday to Friday, from the 29th July until 
the 23rd August. More information will be 
coming out later this week.  
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6P (Mrs Parry) 
This week, Year 6 have begun work on their Theme Park 
project: so far, we have chosen our name and theme and 
designed our layout, ensuring our costs do not exceed our 

budget. The children have also enjoyed practising their 
architectural-drawing skills in art, creating sketches of 

buildings, considering proportion in their work. In History, 
the children have engaged in some fantastic conversations 

around Democracy and UK politics. Well done, 6P, for 
another super week!  

 

 

 

 

n 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

.                 

                                                                                                                                                        

  

   

 

  

 

    3R (Miss Radband)                                                                                 

3R have certainly had a busy first week back at 

school! The children have worked hard in our Ancient 

Egyptians topic, focusing this week on why and how 

the pyramids were built! In PE, we have developed 

our passing, catching and teamwork skills in 

basketball. Keep up the hard work, 3R! 

 

3/4C (Miss Corner) 
 

3/4C have had a superb return to school this week! In 
Science, we have continued our topic of Magnets and learnt 
what it means when magnets attract or repel each other, we 

even draw detailed diagrams that demonstrated our 
understanding! During Maths lessons, we have continued 

our Fractions topic. This week we have developed our 
understanding of improper fractions, using our 

multiplication tables to help us. Well done 3/4C! 
 

                               4D (Mrs Bunting) 
This week, 4D have worked extremely hard and we 
are very proud of what they have achieved. In 
history, we have discovered how the pyramids were 
constructed thousands of years ago and couldn’t 
believe how intelligent the Egyptians were. In PE, we 
have refined our ball skills in basketball. In DT, we 
have started our new topic on bread! Enjoy a restful 
weekend.  

1M (Mrs Mayman) 
 

This week in 1M, we have started our new topic in 
Geography. We located Kenya on a map and observed the 
distance from the equator. Then we discussed what the 
weather is like in Kenya and compared it to the weather 
where we live. We made predictions on the weather in 
Kenya and then checked this. We have also started a new 
topic in PE. We have focused on finding a good starting 
position to enable us to move quickly from our space. 

2C (Mrs Carter) 
 
2C have showed their keen skills in Geography this week as 
they identified Kenya on the map and used their knowledge 
from our previous topic, We All Went On Safari to recap their 
knowledge of Tanzania. We then compared the weather and 
climate in the UK to that of Kenya, using our understanding of 
the North and South Poles and the Equator to  explain the 
differences between them. 

1/2C (Miss Carter)  
 

This week in 1/2C we have loved exploring what a silhouette 
is in Art and have produced excellent sketches of various 
African animals. We experimented with splitting our 
sketches into a detailed line sketch half and a half that only 
showed the silhouette of the animal. We also looked at 
different ways to hold our pencils to create different effects 
when sketching and shading.  

5S (Miss Sales) 
5S have worked incredibly hard this week to correct and 

improve their previous writing pieces. In reading, we have 
practiced looking at different texts, such as poetry, and 

answered questions on them.  
We have begun our new Art unit which is: abstract art. We 

have has so much fun looking at how colour can convey 
feelings and how shapes can create different images. We also 
had two police officers in class to talk about online safety. We 

were very respectful and impressed the officers with our 
knowledge.  

  

5/6M (Mrs Moodley) 
 
This week in 5/6 M, we were exploring different units of 
measurements. We converted from one unit of  
measurement to another and wrote measures as a decimal 
number. In English, we continued to read Black Powder and 
did a visualisation to further develop our understanding of 
the text. We investigated and inspected a range of materials 
to identify their common properties – what a surprise to us 
that foil wasn’t magnetic. We had a great time testing 
different materials to identify their properties. Well done! 
 

Reception (Miss Peden & Miss Brzostowska)  
 

In Reception this week we have been learning about the 
‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’ with some real life 

caterpillars in our classroom. The children have been 
observing and noticing changes and predicting what they 

think might happen next. In maths we have revisited 
number bonds to 5 and learning how to use a fives frame 
and a tens frame. We have also planted a meadow and 
created a bug hotel to attract more minibeasts to our 

outdoor area.  

Reception (Miss Peden & Miss Brzostowska) 
We have had a busy week in Reception, we have 

introduced our topic ‘Around the world and transport’ and 
talked about the journeys we go on. The children were 

very excited to go on a journey to Eureka by coach, where 
we had so much fun exploring our senses and learning 

about the way different things work. 


